
 

 
 
 

4th February 2022 
     
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 3 visit to Creswell Crags 
 
In connection with our Stone Age History work this term, we have been able to arrange a visit 
for Year 3 to Creswell Crags on Friday 25th March 2022.  We will be travelling by coach leaving 
school at 9:00am and returning before the end of the school day.  Therefore, could we please 
ask that children be at school no later than 8:40am for a prompt departure. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch and a water bottle in a small rucksack, so that they 
can carry it easily themselves, sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. Please wear normal 
school uniform and comfortable shoes/trainers. 
 
Children will be taking part in a Life in The Ice Age Cave Tour, Survival Skills activities as well 
as ‘Art of the Ancients’ – a fun art activity. 
 
A contribution of £13.75 towards the cost of the trip and the coach is requested and can be 
paid via the Ipayimpact system.   
 
We would appreciate a small number of parent/carers to help with the visit. If you can help, 
please fill in the form below as soon as possible. Any parent/ carers who help on the trip will 
need to fill in a health and safety form. 
 
Please complete the consent form below if you are happy for your child to take part in this 
event. Also if you would like to come along as a parent helper please indicate this by ticking 
the relevant box and we will contact you to arrange this. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name of child:  ……………………………………………   Class:  ……………. 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Creswell Crags on Friday 25th March 
2022. 
 

I would like to attend as a parent helper on the day 
 
    I have paid via Ipayimpact 

 
My child is entitled to free school meals, and I would like a packed lunch to be provided. 
 
My child requires the following medication (inhaler etc.) to be taken during the day; 
________________________________________________ 

 
Signed:   ……………………………………………..……. (Parent/Carer) 

 


